
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
December 4, 2019 
 
 
 
CDA Commissioners, 
 
 
We want to thank each of you for your continued, informed participation. A lot is being 
asked of us as CDA Commissioners. 
 
The HUD's Lead The Way is a wonderful tool that each off us have agreed to use in our 
continued development as individual commissioners and as active Board members. 
This tool will help improve and deepen our knowledge and skills in both our policy and 
fiduciary roles and responsibilities. 
 
In closing, we appreciate the vast array of skill, knowledge and dedication that each of 
you bring to the table. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Claude Gilmore, Your Chair 
Sariah Daine, Your Vice-Chair 
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